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A huge well done to our Year 5 and 6 football team,
who put in an excellent performance in the league
this week—winning 2 out of their 3 matches! We’re
incredibly proud of the teamwork, determination,

and sportsmanship shown by all involved.
Congratulations also go to all the children who took

part in the recent cross-country event. It was
wonderful to see so many pupils taking on the
challenge with such enthusiasm and resilience.
Our Sailing Club has now officially set sail, and

what a success it has been! Thank you to everyone
who helped make the first sessions so enjoyable

and safe for all the children.
Looking ahead, we have a number of exciting class
trips coming up. Please keep an eye on the diary
section of the newsletter and watch out for any

correspondence from Mrs V regarding these events. 
Wishing you all a restful and enjoyable weekend!



BARN OWLS
What another busy week we have had!  

The reception children have worked really hard during
their phonics sessions, learning new sounds and even
having a go at forming the letters and their names.  

The year 1s have been hard at work applying to
become ‘pixies of peace’, ensuring all pupils follow the
rules to create a peaceful and friendly environment

within school.  
We have also been exploring materials in science,
discovering where we can find different materials

around our class.  
In PSHE, we have created mood jars using different
materials to represent the different feelings shown
in the book “The Colour Monster” and understanding

what a good friend is.  
Observations have been uploaded onto reception

children’s tapestry, please take a look as they have
been very busy and I’m sure they would love to tell
you all about what they have been doing. Please feel
free to share anything your child has done at home

with us.  
Reading books are due to be sent home next week in
book bags as well as other pieces of information that

may be helpful to you and your little ones. 
Thank you for you continued support and have a

lovely and restful weekend. 
Barn Owls Team 



HAWK OWLS
We’ve had such a lovely week in class!
One of our highlights was a visit from

Mrs Richards, who told us all about
how Garras School has changed in her
lifetime. The children were fascinated
to see the old punishment and log

books, so different from what we have
now! They also really enjoyed seeing
and hearing about how the cane was
used when she was little in school!  
In guided reading, we’ve dived into The
Great Chocoplot and are absolutely

loving it. The story has us hooked, and
the children are already full of guesses

about what might happen next. 
In literacy, we got creative making

persuasive posters advertising for a
Peacekeeper, inspired by the book

Peace on Earth. The qualities needed to
fulfil the job that the children came up

with were brilliant! 
For Science, we looked at how light

reflected off different surfaces use our
torches against different materials. 



EAGLE OWLS
This week in Eagle Owls, the Year 5/6s have
completed their first maths unit on place

value looking at numbers to 1,000,000! They
have done an excellent job, particularly the
Year 5s keeping up with the fast pace of

learning.  
We have continued with our active learning

of solids, liquids and gases (through
pretending to be each state of matter on the

playground as shown in the photos!). We
have also completed two Science

experiments: dancing raisins in lemonade and
an investigation into melting times.  

Eagle Owls have started their Geography unit
on where our energy comes from. We have

explored the different types of ways to create
energy and started to discuss the pros and
cons of each. This will be supported by our
trip to Treworgie Farm on Tuesday 23rd
September where we will see a range of
energy sources in use. We will start to

evaluate why those energy sources were
chosen for the farm and see how they

contribute to a working farm.  



REMINDERS

INSET DAYS
Mon 3  November 2025rd

Monday 5  January 2026th

Mon 23  February 2026rd

Friday 8  May 2026th

Monday 22  June 2026nd

Thursday 23  July 2026rd

PE & GYM
DAYS

Barn Owls 
Gymnastics - Thursday
PE - Friday

Hawk Owls
Gymnastics - Thursday 
PE - Friday

Eagle Owls
Gymnastics - Monday
PE - Friday

ATTENDANCE
Barn Owls 94.74%

Hawk Owls 99.44%

Eagle Owls 98.4%

Whole school 96.44%

Cross Country Dates

Y5/6 Football Tournament Dates



Mon 22  Septembernd Eagle Owls Gymnastic

Tue 23rd September Eagle Owls Farm visit
Sailing 4pm to 6pm

Wed 24  Septemberth SATS Club 3.15pm to 4.15pm

Thurs 25  Septemberth Barn Owls and Haws Owls Gymnastic

Mon 29  Septemberth Eagle Owls Gymnastic
Hawk Owls Helston Museum trip

Tue 30  Septemberth Sailing 4pm to 6pm

Wed 1  Octoberst SATS Club 3.15pm to 4.15pm

Thurs 2  Octobernd Barn Owls and Hawk Owls Gymnastic

Friday 17  Octoberth Harvest Festival

Mon 3  Novemberrd Inset day. School closed 

Friday 12  Decemberth Christmas Play

Friday 19  Decemberth Christingle
Last day of Term

DIARY DATES



Garras Notice Board

Please use the Absence Request form for your child absence. You
can find the form on the school website 

https://croftymat.org/wp-content/uploads/2025/03/Crofty-Leave-of-
Absence-Holiday-Exceptional-Circumstances-request-form.pdf

A kind reminder to not make a U turn around the school area and
our neighbour driveways with your car during school drop off and

pick up hours. 

The school is selling honey kindly donated by Isaac’s Dad.
It’s £10 a jar and the amount raised will be donated to Frogs.

Thank you for your support!

We are looking for volunteers:
readers 
gardeners

Please contact Mrs. Venturi if you are interested.




